Assessment Committee Meeting Report
April 7, 2009

Members present: Cherie Jaques, Pat O’Hanahan, Kathy Schwandt

Guest: Susanna Dorr

Those present discussed information presented by Cherie Jaques regarding an Assessment Fair held at Gateway Community College. Also discussed were Classroom Assessment forms in the National Council for Staff, Program and Organizational Development (NCSPOD) manual for faculty developers.
Susanna Dorr stated she will make copies of the NCSPOD forms available online for easy access to faculty. These Classroom Assessment forms will be categorized online as they are in the manual: 
Student Study Skills

Class Feedback

Beginning of Semester

Feedback on Teaching

Course Feedback

Student Thinking Skills

Miscellaneous Forms
Committee members proposed sending out email messages to faculty before, during, and near the end of fall semester. These email messages would alert faculty of the forms available online that might be relevant and useful for them at different times in the semester. 

It was decided to develop an Assessment Fair type of in-service activity for faculty for spring 2010. This will be further discussed in future Assessment Committee meetings.
The next IAV meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 5, noon – 1:00 in LH 114.
